
From: Redacted 

Sent: 11/26/2013 4:16:50 PM 
To: knr@cpuc.ca.gov (knr@cpuc.ca.gov); pje@cpuc.ca.gov (pje@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E's request to meet on the topic "bill inserts for bank-pay customers" 

Karen and Phil, 

On behalf of Sid Dietz, PG&E would like to schedule an appointment to meet with you to 
discuss "bill inserts for bank-pay customers". 

Proposed date/time for meeting: December 20, 2013 (Friday), 9am to 10am (lhr duration ) 

Attendees from PG&E: 

Tim Kenyon - Director, CO Revenue Operations 

Karen Zelmar - Director, Customer Energy Solutions 

Sid Dietz - Director, Regulatory Relations 

If you have any question regarding this meeting request, please let me know. 

Thank you kindly. 

Redacted 

Regulatory Relations 

I Redacted 
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